
Hey guys, 

I have asked for the status of my only 2 clients in Phase 1, so far no response. I am assuming that 

both of my clients documents are accurate, current and complete as we have heard nothing from 

the county requiring more documents or revised documents. I have submitted updated site plans, 

LSAA, annual Waterboard report, CDFA site inspection approval etc. We have had a biological 

and cultural assessment recently performed. Working on Apoendix G, project description and 

Contiguous Expansion. All building permits issued and finaled, no grading. These are top notch 

operations. 

 

Please make staff accountable as well as the applicants. Inconsistent messaging and changing 

staff direction to applicants is not helpful. If staff would send my 2 clients a correction or 

deficiency letter I would respond promptly. Do not throw the baby out with the bathwater 

Thank You, 

Scott Ward 

 


